
NOTTINGHAM COUNTRY GARDEN CLUB-GENERAL MEETING

November 3, 2022

President-AnneMarie Inghram
Anne-Marie opened the general meeting at 11:00 and welcomed everyone. She also thanked
those that brought refreshments.

Treasurer Vikki Rogers
Beginning balance of $5,790.00
Income 986.00
Expenses 625.19
Ending balance of $6,150.81

Christmas Luncheon Jimmie Miller
Jimmie updated members on the luncheon to La Tartine De Houston

● Cost is $30, there are still spaces available
● We will play the 50/50 raffle game
● Karen Beham gave thanks to those involved in planning luncheon

Membership Laurel Gonzalez
Laurel reported that the club has 61 paid members; 34 were in attendance

Fundraising Bobbie Siegel
Bobbie presented the winners of the door prize and raffles

Lunch Maddy Gardner
Maddy reported that lunch after the meeting will be at Local Table

1st Vice President-Janet White
Janet introduced today’s speaker Sheila Lyons with The Accessory Place in City Center, her talk
was on decorating for the holidays.

Horticulture Doris Netto
Doris and Jean Bays presented the horticulture samples

President Anne-Marie informed the members of the Federation Meeting on November 11, the
program will be “Fall into The Holidays”

Anne-Marie adjourned the meeting at 12:06pm

Nottingham Country Garden Club is a non-profit garden club established in 1976
to serve the community through horticulture and environmental education.
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